
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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January 2023

ZEN

Dates for the Diary:
3RD JANUARY – NURSERY REOPEN – HAPPY NEW YEAR

23RD JANUARY – CHINESE NEW YEAR.
This year is the year of the rabbit. We will be having a party day and tasting some Chinese food for 

our dinner and tea at nursery. The children will be making cards and rabbit crafts to celebrate.

28TH JANUARY – NATIONAL STORYTELLING WEEK.
This week we will be encouraging lots of parents to take part in being our Secret Reader. We will be 
exploring all your children’s favourite books and asking them to bring them in to show their friends.

LAMBS 
The farmers have enjoyed meeting our friend Buddy The 
Elf this month leading up to Christmas. We have had to 
find him in the morning and see what mischief he has been 
up to! The children have enjoyed exploring a range of 
Christmas books, especially stickman where we used real 
sticks to make our own houses. We have been extra busy 
making all our families some special Christmas gifts. The 
children really enjoyed our Christmas party day with our 
Christmas dinner and special guest.

FARMERS
The little lambs have loved taking part in a range 
of Christmas related sensory activities. We have 
had lots of Christmas competitions such as making 
our own tree decorations, making Christmas 
dinner hats and baking for our fayre. The lambs 
loved taking part in our Christmas dress up days 
where we had some reindeers, some Christmas 
puddings and even some elves. We had a special 
visitor come to say hello at our fayre and everyone 
enjoyed receiving a special present!

In January we will be focusing on behaviour management across the nursery. We will be 
holding workshops to be arranged at a later date for parents to attend if they wish to do so.
Thankyou to everyone who attended our Christmas Fayre. We raised a total of £182.50 for 

the RSPCA.


